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Rep. Stuck’s Statement on Governor’s Budget Address 

Governor Evers Puts Forward Budget Based on Public Input not Backroom Deal 

MADISON – Representative Amanda Stuck issued the following statement in response to 
Governor Tony Evers’ Budget address: 

“I look forward to reading and digesting Governor Evers’ Budget in full, but preliminary reports 
show a drastically different budget than we have seen in recent years under the previous 
administration, where we saw budget strategies relying on math tricks to get to a balanced budget 
and putting forward policies to divide our communities instead of uniting them. 

“The Governor’s budget looks to prioritize public education, the UW System, criminal justice 
reform, conserving our environment, and ensuring access to clean water to communities both urban 
and rural parts of the state. The budget looks to invest in areas which will benefit and help to 
improve the lives of people across the state.  

“I look forward to working with Governor Evers and Legislators on both sides of the aisle to ensure 
the passage of a budget which is based on common sense and compromise, which puts the interests 
of the public first.”  
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